

MURBS Bulletin

New Board of Trustees - 1 April 2025

Makerere University Retirement Benefits Scheme (MURBS) announces the reconstitution of its Board of Trustees as of 1 April 2025. This follows the Trustee Elections that were held in December 2024 where vacant positions on the Board for Makerere University Academic Staff Association (MUASA), Makerere University Administrative Staff Association (MASA), and National Union of Education Institutions (NUEI) were filled.

On 1 April 2025, the Board held a reorganisation meeting and elected Michael Kizito (PhD) as the Board Chairperson and CPA Francesca Angida Mugyema as the Board Secretary. In addition, the Board confirmed the membership of its standing Committees.



Left to Right: George Bamugemereire

CPA Edna Isimbwa Rugumayo

CPA Francesca Angida Mugyema

Michael Kizito (PhD)

Elizabeth P. Nansubuga (PhD)

Deus Kamunyu Muhwezi (PhD)

Mr. Joseph Ikarokok

MURBS remains committed to strong governance and acting in the best interest of its members.

